
Presidentôs Message 
Dear Colleagues, 

As we enter the final 
stretch of the year, MID-
State Reading Council 
encourages you to finish 
with a flourish.  We can 
help you as we host our 
final book study on Matt 
Gloverôs, Projecting Possi-
bilities for Writers on 
Wednesday, April 27 at 
4:30 p.m. at Barnes and 
Noble in Bloomington.  
We look forward to 
Mattôs conference at Nor-
mal Community High 
School on Tuesday, June 
7, with an optional addi-
tional session Tuesday, 
June 14, as a follow-up to 
his presentation.  The 
Illinois Title I Association 
and the Regional Office 
of Education 17 co-host 
the event, and the flyer 
with registration infor-
mation is included in this 

newsletter.   
 
This Saturday, April 16, 
we hold our bi-annual 
book fair at Barnes and 
Noble from 9:00 a.m. to 
7:00 p.m.  You receive 
25% off your purchases 
for Barnes and Nobleôs 
Educator Appreciation 
Week.  We use the pro-
ceeds from the book fair 
to support Illinois Reads 
book giveaways at Carni-
val of Reading, purchases 
for books for Habitat for 
Humanity house bless-
ings, and additional pro-
jects that arise during the 
course of the year.  If you 
are unable to attend the 
book fair in person, 
online orders from 
Barnes and Noble from 
Saturday, April 16 
through Thursday, April 
21 indicating book fair 

number 11832623 will 
count toward our fair.  
Thank you in advance for 
your support. 
 

Our annual Wine-a-Read 
is Thursday, April 21 at 
White Oak Winery in 
Carlock.  Come and enjoy 
light snacks and a bever-
age with colleagues while 
hearing about great books 
for your students and 
yourself.  Michelle Glatt 
and Chuck Atteberry will 
provide a wide range of 
titles and authors.  It 
promises to be a relaxing 
evening! 

Wishing you the best, 

Mary Current 

President 
MID-State Reading  
Council 
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Bloomington Public Library News 
Bloomingtonôs local library has many 
fun-filled events just waiting for you to 
explore.  Be sure to check out the web-
link below. 

http://www.bloomingtonlibrary.org/
programguide.pdf 

Noted author, Matt Glover will be 
joining us, June 7th, 2016, for a 
writing conference that will be en-
lightening and rewarding!  See the 
testimonials below for more reasons 
why you should attend this im-
portant conference! 

 

Karrah Jensen ï Principal at Cedar 
Ridge Elementary 

Matt Glover has created a lesson plan-
ning technique for writers that ensures 
success for all students and teach-
ers.  One of the most challenging aspect 
of teaching students to be writers is meet-
ing all of the needs of our class-
rooms.  Matt makes the process of plan-
ning for units of study thoughtful and 
front loaded.  Within one process of 
planning, teachers are able to have a 
bank of ideas ready and accessible for 
students who need extra support and 
those who need enrichment.  Matt was 
able to untangle early writers and find 
success for all students.   

Jane Legner ï Former Unit 5 Litera-
cy coach  (Retired Unit 5 teacher) 

In Mattôs essay called ñReconsidering 
Readinessò from his book The Teacher 
You Want to Be, one of my favorite 
things that he says is, ñTeaching and 
learning should be enjoyable for both 
teachers and students.  If we go through 
a day and donôt laugh with our students, 
and they with us, something is wrong.  A 
day shouldnôt go by where we donôt re-
spond with wonderment and 
awe.ò   Thatôs what I see when I watch 
videos or look at pictures of Matt inter-
acting with students!  I see his wonder-
ment! I see him marveling at what the 
student CAN do rather than focusing on 
the negatives.  I know what kind of 
teacher I want to be!  I want to be like 
Matt Glover and see the joy in this great 
profession of ours! 

Laura Delgado ï Former Unit 5 
literacy coach (current Kindergarten 
teacher at Benjamin) 

Matt Glover has an amazing handle on 

early writers. He values the stories that 
our earliest writers have inside of them 
and finds ways for them to shine. Mattôs 
presentation was highly engaging with 
many examples of real student writing 
and suggestions for the classroom. I 
would highly recommend Mattôs books 
and presentations to anyone who works 
with young writers! 

 

Look for the flyer elsewhere in this 
newsletter to find more infor-
mation about the conference.   

Save the Date! Matt Gloverï Summer Conference 
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Normal Public Library News 
Events galore!  Check out the web-
site below to find out what is hap-
pening at the Normal Public Library 
in the upcoming months! 

http://normalpl.evanced.info/
signup/EventCalendar.aspx 

Coming soon!  BARNES & NOBLE 
partners with MID-STATE  
to Support Literacy in Our Local 
Community 

Everyone deserves a chance to have 
access to good quality literature and 
MID-State believes in supporting Illi-
nois authors. If you agree with that 
philosophy, you will definitely want 
to come out to the Bloomington 
Barnes and Noble on April 16th to 
support MID-State Reading Council. 

You can bring in the attached vouch-
er or order online up to five days af-
ter the event. If you forget your 
voucher at home, just mention you 
would like your sales to go toward 
MID-Stateôs Book Fair. This includes 
games, toys, stationery, music, items 
purchased from the café, and of 
course BOOKS! 

The money raised will go towards 
purchasing a variety of books from 
the current ILLINOIS READS list, 
and other book lists, to distribute to 
families in our community. ILLI-
NOIS READS is a statewide project 
to promote reading for Illinois resi-
dents. Spanning infants through 
adults, these books have been chosen 
reflecting a variety of topics and gen-
res whose authors include ties to Illi-
nois. More information on this initia-
tive can be found 
at www.illinoisreads.org. 

Please feel free to share this with 
friends and family. Not only will you 
be supporting a fabulous initiative, 
you will also be saving money due 
to Educator Appreciation Week at 
Barnes and Noble on April 16th! 

Happy Shopping! 

MID -State Book Fair 
Voucher for  
Barnes & Noble  
 
When purchasing items at 
Barnes & Noble on  April 
16th  or online until April 
21st please mention that 
you would like your sale to 
go toward MID -�6�W�D�W�H�·�V����
Book Fair.  Our book fair 
ID # for in -store & online 
purchases is: 11832623.  
 
*The purchase of gift cards, Barnes 
& Noble memberships, textbooks, 
magazine subscriptions, video 
games, purchases made at Cafes 
owned and operated by Starbucks, 
and other  items Barnes and Noble 
may exclude from time to time in its 
sole discretion are not eligible for 
book fair sales. Institutional dis-
counts may not be applied.  See 
BN.com/bookfairs for more details 
and to shop online.   

Barnes & Noble Book Fair! 


